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Commemorative service to be held at Laurier 

A service to commemorate the 14 students killed in the

shooting at the University of Montreal will be held at Wilfrid

Laurier University on Wednesday, Dec. 13.

The service is being organized by an ad hoc committee of

students and faculty.

Christopher Ross, a professor of religion and culture, said

the tragedy is something that has especially affected university

communities and women there in particular. "It has touched many."

Ross said the service, to begin at 12:15 p.m. in the

Concourse of the Central Teaching Building, will include the use

of candles and a procession out of doors. Further details of the

service will be decided at a meeting Tuesday.
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